Dixon County, Nebraska
COVID-19 Press Release

RE-OPENING THE COURTHOUSE
Effective Monday, June 15, 2020

Dixon County will implement the following strategies to protect their workforce from COVID-19 while ensuring
continuity of operations as we re-open the Courthouse. We will closely follow the Federal and State
guidelines for controlling the COVID-19 virus. Please understand that these guidelines may change rapidly.
We will communicate changes as affectively as we can via newspapers, website www.co.dixon.ne.us or the
Emergency Manager’s Facebook page ‘Dixon County Emergency Management E911 Services’

No one should be at the Courthouse who has COVID19;
who has been exposed to someone with COVID19 within the last 14 days;
who has a temperature over 100.4 degrees; who has a new or worsening cough,
difficulty breathing, body aches, sore throat, changes in taste or smell; or has
recently traveled outside of the country.

PUBLIC
e ENTRANCE: Enter at the North door
e The publicis highly encouraged to call ahead so paperwork can be started in the office.
e The publicis encouraged to continue handling business by the mail, email, fax, drop box or telephone.
e Limited members of the public will be allowed in the building based on office capacity.
e You are strongly encouraged to wear face coverings.
e Adhere to minimum social distancing guideline of 6 foot
e Water Fountains will be closed
e Limited restroom use

e Members of the public who will not observe safety provisions will be asked to conduct their business
by mail, email, fax, drop box or telephone.



